
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Spring Term 1 2020     Theme: My Wonderful Self 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Forest School  

We have been visiting our local forest school on a 

Wednesday morning. It has been all about mud, 

mud and more mud, which some of us have loved. 

The mud pit and mud kitchens have been a hit with 

the boys and Henry loved learning to climb the 

trees.  

Literacy  

We have been reading the story ‘Titch’ in our 

Literacy lessons. We have used props and pictures 

from the story to retell it. We have followed 

instructions to make kites and plant seeds, like Titch 

does in the story and we have been mark making 

and writing too.  

Maths 

We have been learning about measures in Maths. 

We have learnt about big, small, long, short, day 

and night.  

Magic Moments 

Benjamin joining the rest of the class at forest 

school, a big achievement, and it was wonderful 

watching him giggle when playing with the silver 

space blanket during inclusion.  

Bobby was so enthusiastic when jumping in the 

muddy puddle at forest school. It made us smile!  

Henry and William were amazing together playing 

hide and seek with the toy animals at forest school. 

So lovely to watch.  

Taksheel has been great whilst on the trampoline, 

he said ‘bounce’ to make Averil bounce him.  

Charlie has been using the symbols for ‘more’ and 

‘stop’ when on the trampoline.  

Matthew was brilliant in literacy. He wrote words to 

go with pictures from our story and looked at the 

wall displays to find the words he wanted to use. 

Amazing!  

Jim has loved our story book this term ‘Titch’ and it 

has been wonderful to watch him playing with the 

pictures from the story in discovery time.  

Marley has been amazing on the trampoline and 

has even learnt to sit on the trampoline with Averil.  

Well done everyone! You are all stars!  

Date to remember –  

Back to school Monday 24th February 

         
    
 
 

 
 
    


